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As an older Oregon resident, I appreciate the opportunity to have time to read about 

issues and candidates in the comfort of my home. I am not under pressure to make a 

quick decision. It is a safe and reliable system which makes it possible for many more 

people to vote. I do not want to have to stand in line to vote. Many of our citizens 

cannot physically get to a polling place. PLEASE do not make voting harder. 


